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RESPECT IN SPORT 
 
SASK SPORT INC. in cooperation with the Saskatchewan Archery Association is committed to creating a 
sport environment in which all individuals are treated with respect and dignity. Coaches have a responsibility 
to create a sporting environment that is free of harassment, abuse, bullying and neglect. 
SASK SPORT INC. requires that all Saskatchewan Archery Association coaches participating in Archery 
have completed the online Respect in Sport (RiS) certification (or equivalency), as required by Sask Sport 
Inc. 
 
Scope and Application:  

 The policy applies to all coaches registered or named under the membership jurisdiction 
of Saskatchewan Archery Association 

 RIS must be completed before a potential coach is allowed to work with young athletes 
 
 
The Respect in Sport Program 

The Respect in Sport program will be used to train coaches, sport personnel and sport leaders to recognize, 
understand and respond to issues of bullying, harassment, abuse and neglect. This may be the single most 
important training sport leaders can receive to create a safer, healthier, and more positive environment for 
our athletes! The program can be accessed by coaches, officials, team leaders, board members and staff. 

 
Visit the SaskSport Respecting in Sort training page at https://www.sasksport.ca/programs-education/respect-
in-sport/access-training/    
 
If new to the Respect in sport program click the button to register now and follow prompts, make sure to select 
Saskatchewan Archery Association Inc as one of your sports.  The RIS for Activity Leaders program is the one 
required for coaches 
 
If you have already taken the course and it is still current, log in to your RIS account and proceed to the profile 
tab then the Associations tab within your profile and select Saskatchewan Archery Association Inc.  You can 
click on as many organizations as you are involved in.  Go back to the Account information tab, scroll down to 
Communication to the NCCP and change to allowed if not already done so 
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